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Molinar, Tess

From: Mike Frankovich <mfrankovich@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, November 30, 2020 6:32 PM
To: Molinar, Tess
Subject: Comment On North Lake Chic-fil-A
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I’d like to leave a public comment for the December 2nd meeting regarding the proposed Chic-fil-A restaurant at 790 N. 
Lake Avenue. 
 
I’m a resident of Bungalow Heaven and I drive on North Lake Avenue regularly. On numerous occasions I’ve seen the 
drive through queue spilled out onto the street at the Chic-fil-A location on Colorado Boulevard location near PCC. 
 
I feel that this restaurant should not be allowed to open at the proposed Lake Avenue location since it will create traffic, 
safety, and noise problems. The queue spilling onto the street will cause vehicle accidents and gridlock. Please listen to 
the many local residents who oppose this project. 
 
Thank you, 
Mike Frankovich 
 
 


